

2019 DEVELOPMENT CHARGES PUBLIC MEETING

Tuesday April 16, 2019 at 7 p.m.
Council Chambers, Town of East Gwillimbury Civic Centre
19000 Leslie Street, Sharon, ON LOG 1V0

On **Tuesday April 16, 2019,** Council will hold a public meeting pursuant to the *Development Charges Act, 1997* to receive input on the proposed Town-wide development charge by-law and background study.

What are Development Charges?

Development charges are fees that are levied on new development in East Gwillimbury to fund new growth-related capital expenditures.

How can you participate?

All interested parties are invited to attend and may provide feedback relating to the proposed study and by-law. Those wishing to address Town Council must advise the Clerk in writing no later than noon on Friday, April 12, 2019 by e-mail at clerks@eastgwillimbury.ca. All submissions received in writing and those opinions expressed at the public meeting will be considered prior to the enactment of the new development charges by-law.

Next steps

It is proposed that the enactment of a new by-law by Council will occur on a subsequent date to the public meeting.

Learn more

Copies of the development charges background study and the proposed by-law will be available on the Town's website at www.eastgwillimbury.ca by March 22, 2019. Hard copies will also be available at Customer Service in the Civic Centre.

Inquiries should be directed to Carolyn Brown, Manager of Development Finance at 905-478-4283 or cbrown@eastgwillimbury.ca.